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To whom it may concern or to everyone
I am writing in support of this bill to protect the Upper Deschutes river
and the environment around it.  It should be left in its pristine condition for
Future generations to marvel over as we have been privileged to do.
Please vote in support.  Thank you.
Sincerely,
Rosemarie Rosenfeld
4500 SWDownview Court
Portland, OR
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